
Photography and Data Protection Legislation 

at Hinckley United Reformed Church (HURC)

Please note that photographs may be taken during church 

events. These photos may be used on HURC social media, the 

HURC website or on future publicity produced by HURC.  The 

photos will be stored securely.  HURC may also share these 

photos with members of the congregation for their own personal 

use. Please also note that if you take photos while on the church

premises they should be for your own personal use.  A photo 

obtained for personal use must not be published on social media

without the express permission of those on the photo in order to 

comply with Data Protection Legislation.

If you prefer that you or your children should not appear on the 

photos of HURC social media, website or publicity, please notify 

the church secretary Christine Thomas on 01455 448288 or 

email the church – 

church@hinckleyurc.org.uk

If you later find that you are not happy with a photo which has 

been published on the HURC sites, you may ask for it to be 

deleted / changed by contacting the church as above.


